
The My Safe Florida Home Program has been tremendously 
successful since its relaunch in November 2022. As part of the Florida 
Legislature’s leadership approach in helping to reduce the cost of 

home insurance premiums, changes have been made to the MSFH Program 
which will take effect July 1, 2024. An additional $200,000,000 in new 
program funding will be available to Florida homeowners interested in 
free home wind mitigation inspections and home retrofitting grants.
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• �Changes to the application process for when you can apply for a retrofitting grant are different 
this time around. This key change is meant to give low- and moderate-income Florida homeowners 
who are sixty and older the first shot at qualifying for grants. See box below. Once all funds are 
awarded, the portal will close and will not accept any additional applications until further notice.

• �July 1, Homeowners can now use any licensed Florida Contractor to make recommended 
improvements. The previous requirement for the Department of Financial Services will be gone 
effective July 1, leaving it up to the homeowner to manage the Contractor relationship. More 
details will follow.

APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED AND 
PRIORITIZED IN THE FOLLOWING ORDER:

1st -	� Low-income homeowners age 60+ 
July 1-15 

2nd -	�Low-income homeowners 
July 16-30

3rd -	� Moderate-income homeowners age 60+ 
July 31-August 14  

4th -	� Moderate-income homeowners 
August 15-30

5th -	� All other eligible Florida homeowners 
August 30th  

For the latest updates or any program 
changes scan the code or visit the 
program web site MySafeFLHome.com.

Always go to your applicant portal for 
your account status.
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